
From: Thomas McBartlett III
To: PUC PUC.FilingCenter * PUC
Cc: Jennifer Joly
Subject: RO-14
Date: Thursday, May 11, 2023 12:05:04 PM

Ashland has no updates to the previously filed wildfire plan.
 
Regards,

 
Tom McBartlett, Director of Electric
City of Ashland
Email: mcbartlettt@ashland.or.us
Phone: 541.552.2314
 
This email transmission is official business of the City of Ashland, and it is subject to Oregon Public
Records Law for disclosure and retention. If you have received this message in error, please contact
me at (541) 552-2314. Thank you.
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